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This Week 

This week we have continued to learn about being healthy.  Some of the activities 

provided include: role playing being in a shop with a variety of fruit and vegetables, 

tasting a variety of fruit and vegetables, making coleslaw, sports challenges outside, 

exercising and learning the importance of brushing teeth, washing etc. 

 

In Forest School, the children have been making nests using a variety of natural 

resources. 

 

Some of the children performed in ‘Ightenhill Has Got Talent’.  The children were 

fantastic performers and really enjoyed taking part.  The children have been practicing 

in small groups.  All children will have a turn at taking part at some point.  We have 

started with the school leavers to ensure they can participate before leaving for 

school. 

 

The children were very excited when Belle from Beauty and the Beast came to visit.  

She sang a song and had photographs taken with the children.  Photos will be shared 

on Facebook (children who have permission). 

 

Our focus story has been ‘Oliver’s Fruit Salad’.   

 

The song of the week is ‘The Sun Has Got His Hat On’. 

  

Word of the Week 

This week was a sports challenge where each group had to think of as many different 

sports as they could.  The winners were  

 

WOW Books 

Please let us know what you have been doing during the holidays. 

 

Attendance 

The group with the highest attendance this week was the Caterpillar group with a 

fantastic 95%.  Well done to all the Caterpillars. 

 

Spare Clothes 

Please ensure that your child has some spare clothes.  We recommend keeping a bag 

with old clothes in on their coat peg. 
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Parents Evening Reminder 

Parents’ evening is on Tuesday 11th June.  Details will be sent out after half term.  

Children who have just started with us will have a parents’ evening in the autumn term. 

 

Library Books 

Well done to all the children who have read 20 books!  

 

May Half Term 

Nursery is closed from Monday 27th May – Wednesday 5th June. 

Nursery reopens on Thursday 6th June.   

We hope you all enjoy the holidays and have a good break.  

 

Thank you for your continued support. 

Mrs. Daniels-Green 

Headteacher 
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